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June 21, 2024 
 
 

Dear Residents and Business Owners, 

The City of Frontenac has been informed by MoDOT that the intersection of Lindbergh 
and German Boulevard will undergo repaving starting June 30, weather permitting. The 
initial plan to close Lindbergh has been revised to include lane closures and temporary 
traffic rerouting, minimizing the impact on residential streets and local businesses as 
much as possible. 

The project is expected to last three weeks, with lane closures for paving each week. 
Attached is a map from MoDOT detailing the lane closures. The work will be completed 
in three phases: 

Phase #1 – Removal and replacement of the right turn lane on German Boulevard. 

Phase #2 – Removal and replacement of the left turn/thru lane and median strip. 

Phase #3 – Removal and replacement of the westbound entrance to German Boulevard.  

We understand this project may cause some disruption, but this is the schedule provided 
to us by MoDOT. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please get in touch with MoDOT at 314-275-1500 
or on the MoDOT website for this construction plan: MoDOT Construction Plan. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation as MoDOT makes improvements to 
this section of Lindbergh and German Blvd. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
City of Frontenac  
 

https://acrobat.adobe.com/id/urn:aaid:sc:VA6C2:be36db49-0b4f-4612-89dd-0c662d751b8c

